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Mitiamo district domestic and stock pipeline 
Members of our Project Reference Committee will provide advice 
and feedback on behalf of the community and stakeholders they 
represent. They also have an important role helping communicate 
information and project milestones among their networks. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Who is on the Project Reference Committee? 

The committee consists of representatives from: 

• Department of Environment, Land, Water 
and Planning (DELWP); 

• Department of Economic Development, Jobs, 
Transport and Resources (DEDJTR); 

• Goulburn-Murray Water (GMW); 

• Coliban Water; 

• Loddon Shire Council; 

• Campaspe Shire Council; 

• Traditional owners, and; 

• Two members of the community-led Mitiamo 
Reticulated Water Supply Committee. 
 

How does the committee fit in to the 
project’s governance? 

The Project Reference Committee supports GMW to 
deliver the project, by acting as an advisory 
committee. They provide advice and feedback on 
behalf of their businesses and organisations and help 

to communicate important information and project 
milestones among their own networks. 
 

Can I join the Project Reference Committee? 
Yes, as we’ve said we’re looking for community 
members to join the Project Reference Committee. 
Currently, we have two members from the 
community-led Mitiamo Reticulated Water Supply 
Committee on the Project Reference Committee; 
however, we would like to see additional community 
members recruited to ensure representation across 
all customer groups. This includes GMW customers, 
those from private water schemes, unserviced 
properties and others simply interested in having a 
say into how the business case is developed. 
 

How do I join the committee? 
To nominate for our Project Reference Committee 
visit the project page on our website at 
www.gmwater.com.au/mitiamo 
Nominations open on 8 November 2016 and close on 
22 November 2016. We will notify successful 
applicants by phone when the nomination period 
closes. The committee’s draft Terms of Reference is 
also available on our website. 
 

Can I contact a member of the committee to 
provide my feedback? 

Because we’re still calling for nominations from the 
community for our Project Reference Committee we 
don’t have the details for these key contacts. When 
they become available we’ll update on the project 
page on our website at 
www.gmwater.com.au/mitiamo 
In the meantime we encourage you to phone our 
Customer Call Centre on 1800 013 357. 

Calling on community members to get 
involved 

We’re looking for members of the public to join 
our Project Reference Committee. 
These people will provide GMW with the voice 
of the community. We’ll be asking them to be in 
constant contact with their communities to 
ensure they provide advice and ideas on their 
behalf. 
Our Project Reference Committee ensures all 
views and feedback are being considered and 
the Mitiamo business case reflects the needs 
and requirements of all involved. 

http://www.gmwater.com.au/mitiamo
http://www.gmwater.com.au/mitiamo

